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Please respond to japearce

To All Faculty

Historian Bill Miller will complete a three-year term as the faculty
director of the Honors College this summer.  Professor Miller has set
a wonderful example as the director, and his leadership will be
greatly missed by both the students and faculty of the College. In
the past three years, the number of applications to our Honors
College has continued to rise dramatically as has the quality of its
students. We should be proud that our Honors College selectivity
measures would indeed put us in the top echelon of highly selective
liberal arts colleges anywhere in the nation.  Faculty who have been
involved with the college over the years have invariably found it a
very rewarding experience.  

On behalf of the university I thank Bill for his service and I invite
nominations and suggestions for his successor as director.  I would
be happy to answer questions about the nature of the position or to
entertain ideas for candidates for the position.

Thanks,

Mark Aronoff
Vice Provost for Undergraduate Education


